Prepared Remarks of CFPB Director Richard Cordray at the Financial Literacy and Education Commission Meeting

June 29, 2016

By Richard Cordray - JUN 29, 2016

Thank you. One thing we know from our experience here is that when we all work together to promote financial literacy, we have real opportunities to improve the financial well-being of consumers across the country. Today, I look forward to discussing some of the partnerships the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau has forged across the country to deliver important financial resources and information to some of our nation's most vulnerable consumers. I also look forward to learning more from Secretary Perez, and other panelists, about the Department of Labor's work to ensure that millions of consumers who rely on professional advice to grow their retirement savings get advice that is in their best interest. read more

Last updated on July 01, 2016.

Print

Table of Contents

NEWS

News & publications

The news about recent activities for needed peoples.

More News

4 Jun 2025

From the Goodwill Insider: Cassandra and Casey of Project Renew

We love it when good news spreads—and recently, Goodwill Insider shined a...

Continue Reading

2 Jun 2025

White House Budget Proposes Elimination of Legal Services Corporation, Stripping Support from Kentucky Families Facing Natural Disasters, Domestic Violence, and More

Prestonsburg, Kentucky—The White House's proposed federal budget for Fiscal...

Continue Reading